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OFFICE OF

THE MINISTER OF IMMIGRATION AND COLONIZATION 
OTTAWA, CANADA

21st June, 1920,

Dear Sir

I beg to refer to our recent corres­

pondence regarding the very kind invitation ex­

tended by the Governors of McGill University to 

show the West Indies delegates some attention when 

passing through Montreal. Owing to the conference 

sitting longer than originally anticipated, several 

of the delegates have had to leave hurrie'dly for 

home and the few remaining find it will be impossible 

for them to visit McGill University, much as they 

would like to do so. All appreciate, nevertheless, 

your kind invitation in this connection.

Yours very trulyf

sociate Secretary W.I.C.

Frank I. Adqms, Esq,, 
Acting Principal,

McGill University, 
Montreal, P.Q*


